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MEDIA ADVISORY 
Public Hearing Cancelled for Proposed Antelope Hills Wind Project Revisions 

 
BISMARCK, ND – The North Dakota Public Service Commission today approved a 

request from Antelope Hills Wind Project, LLC, to withdraw its proposal for revisions to the project 
and to cancel the hearing scheduled for Friday, Sept. 4 in Beulah. The hearing was scheduled to start 
at 9 a.m. on Friday at the Beulah City Hall. 

 
 The company this week requested to withdraw its proposal for changes to the Antelope Hills 

Wind Project in Mercer County. The original permit for this project was approved in Dec. 2014 and 
a request for changes was filed in July 2015.  
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